
Attention Parents and Carers: 
 

Throughout the Spring and Summer term, Mrs Dyer will be holding maths 
workshops parents and carers to attend with their children. During the workshop, 
you will have the opportunity to join your children in participating in maths 

activities that can then be done at home.  We are excited to host these workshops 

and hope you will make arrangements to join us!  
 

Workshops will be held at St Augustine’s at 2:15pm.  Please see the dates below. 

More information will be sent out closer to each meeting.  
 

  
  
 

Spring 2  
Wednesday 8th March: Year 4  
Wednesday 15th March: Year 6  
Wednesday 22nd March: Year 2  
 
Summer 1 

Wednesday 26th April: Year 3  
 
Summer 2 

Wednesday 7th June: Reception and Year 1  
Wednesday 28th June: Year 5  


